
From: Slawson, Melissa C.
Sent: 2/15/2011 11:46:31 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Thank you for the introduction

Hi
Brian,

I spoke with Kevin
Dasso this morning. I wanted to thank you, again, for putting us in 
contact. Hopefully I will hear from him soon.

Regards,

Melissa

Melissa Slawson, Esq.

Telecommunications Advisor

Office of Commissioner Michel 
Florio

California Public Utilities 
Commission

melissa.slawson@cpuc.ca.gov

(415) 703-1794

(415)264-2934 (cell)
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